NPAVSCC Conference Booklet Article 

Principals and Deputy Principals Association (PDA) 

PDA President’s Message

It is a great privilege for me as president of the Principals and Deputy Principals Association (PDA) to communicate with members of the NPAVSCC through your conference booklet. The PDA is pleased to have the opportunity to make direct contact with all our parents representatives. The PDA have over the years worked closely with parents on many issues in our schools and our collaboration has proved both rewarding and successful. 

The PDA welcome any opportunity as a group of experienced educational practitioners in Vocational Schools, Community Colleges, Colleges of Further Education and Gaelcholaisti to liaise with our parent groups at all times.  We have established working groups of experienced and committed members to address issues that effect our students and parents and we would encourage input to these groups by the NPAVSCC.  The theme of your conference “ Is free Education Still Affordable “ certainly resonates with us and the parents of the students in our schools. Issues such as the grave implications of the Value For Money Review of the School Transport Scheme report and the unacceptably severe budgetary constraints on our school community are high on our priority list.   

On behalf of the PDA we extend our best wishes to you for a successful conference. The  NPAVSCC and PDA interactions have been professional, enlightening and productive in the past and we look forward to working with you pursuing our common interests in the future. 
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